
From: LeMoine, Leigh
To: Soura, Christian <ChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov>

Pitts, Ted <TedPitts@gov.sc.gov>
Date: 1/10/2013 6:56:06 PM

Subject: FW: Dr. Mary McLeod Bethune Historical License Plate Unveiling- SEE ATTACHED 
LETTER!!

Attachments: Twin City Outreach Mission License Plate Unveiling Announcement ed miller.doc

Please see request below.  Is this a request I could pass along to DMV and/or PRT to participate in?
 
Thanks,
Leigh
 
From: EDDIE MILLER [mailto:jereleen@bellsouth.net] 

Sent: Thursday, January 10, 2013 11:31 AM

To: LeMoine, Leigh

Subject: Fw: Dr. Mary McLeod Bethune Historical License Plate Unveiling- SEE ATTACHED LETTER!!
 
Governor Haley,
 
Jereleen and I personally thank you for the signing of the Historical Dr. Mary McLeod 
Bethune License Plate Bill passed in this pass legislative session, we are greatly appreciative!  
The unveiling for the plate will take place on Tuesday, February 12, 2013 at 10:00am there in 
the State House Atrium and would love to have you as a participant in welcoming all to this 
once in a life time experience.  This license plate, with an eye on Tourism for South Carolina, 
will hopefully give the world even more reasons for coming back to our great State of South 
Carolina to spend their vacation.
 
Prayerfully your calender will avail and we look forward to your presence.
 
Ed and Jereleen Hollimon-Miller
803-614-0413

                               WWW.TWINCITYOUTREACH.ORG   
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